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THANK YOU!
WE ARE PROUD TO BE SERVING YOU AS A  
RESIDENT OF HUNT MILITARY COMMUNITIES 

Our President’s Message 

September

2020

Maintenance Services
For Emergent and Urgent Maintenance

Contact: (808) 839-4357 
For Routine Maintenance:  

Please submit via the Hunt Resident App

Be in the loop and stay in the know! 
Subscribe to our monthly newsletter by providing your current email address 
to your resident services office to your resident services office today. 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

AND all of the Finalist videos in that competition can 
be found at: bluestarfam.org/milfamspringclean. There 
are so many great tips there for you to check out! Stay 
tuned for more information in the coming days on the 
Fall version where we’ll be collecting even more great 
ideas. We are proud to partner with Blue Star Families 
and want to encourage you to take full advantage of all 
the great (and free!) programs and services this 
awesome organization has to offer. You can and a local 
chapter, peruse career opportunities geared towards 
military spouses, and great activities for your kids, or 
participate in their many virtual programs by going to: 
bluestarfam.org. From all of us at HMC, I hope you and 
your family continue to remain safe and healthy. 

 In the Spring of 2020, we partnered 
with Blue Star Families in a campaign 
to collect the most ingenious MilFam 
cleaning hacks. It was such a hit that 
we’re doing it again this Fall! 

Backpack Brigade:

Our Team at OMC delivered back packs to residents that signed up for 
our backpack brigade program. Families signed up and told us why a 

back pack would be important to their little ones and their family. Each 
back pack was filled with markers, notebooks, pencils, and pencil boxes 
for little ones to utilize. We delivered/ handed out approximately 130 

backpacks to residents selected here with Ohana Military Communities.



ohananavycommunities.com 

COMMUNITY ADVISORY BOARD

We are still looking for volunteers for our following communities: 
Hale Moku, Halawa, Hospital Point and Ford Island -Landing . Contact 
us for more details. 

PROPERTY INSPECTIONS

Our team is back to working remotely due to COVID restrictions. 
However, while maintaining social distancing and following within 
the safety guidelines we are still conducting property inspections. We 
understand that everyone is doing their best to keep little ones 
entertained but we do ask that toys be placed neatly back in your 
garage or lanai when not in use. 

Swimming pools are a big relief from the sun and we love seeing our 
residents out enjoying their fun in their personal home pools. For 
safety purposes we ask that pools are ALWAYS attended to and safely 
put away when not in use. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

A MESSAGE FROM 
YOUR COMMUNITY 

MANAGER
Aloha Residents, 

September 11 is slowly approaching and for those of us old enough, we 
remember where we were, how we felt, and how our country came 
together during this time. 

Patriot Day, officially known as National Day of Service and 
Remembrance, is in honor of the individuals who lost their lives as a 
result of the attacks. This Patriot Day let us not forget how our country 
came together and united during this tragic time. 

There is no doubt that this day changed the lives of many of our Military 
service members and their families. As always, we are thankful for your 
service.

Sincerely, 

Jessica Galindo

    
 

WE ARE HERE FOR YOU!

UPCOMING EVENTS Maintenance INFORMATION

We thank you for your assistance in helping our 
team serve you. Do not hesitate to reach out to our 
maintenance team or your RSO with questions.

Our maintenance team is dedicated to continue 
helping you with your work order needs. As a part 
of our Covid19 Safe practices, we ask all of our 
residents to assist in making it a safe work 
environment for our team by practicing the 
following:  

• All persons must wear a mask while
maintenance is working in your home.

• Practice Social Distancing and stay at least 6
feet apart from the maintenance technician.
This includes adults, children & pets.

• Please inform our offices if anyone in your
home is on quarantine &/or are suspected to
have Covid19 so that we can reschedule your
work order for a future date

Sept. 21st —Front Lanai of the Month Contest
We are happy to announce a new monthly contest. Winners will
receive a $25 Home Depot E-Gift Card, the photo will be featured
in the next month’s newsletter and a “Lanai of the Month” sign will 
be placed in front of your home until the winner for the following 
month. Submit a photo of your front lanai (front porch) to  
SouthRSO@HuntCompanies.com.Please submit by 5:00 p.m. on 
Sept. 21st.

Sept. 23rd —Stay at Home Movie Night Kit
While theaters are closed, create your own movie night! Look out for an 
email for more details to come!

Contact Us: Monday through Friday, 0800-1700   
Main Street, Honolulu HI 96818

(HOKULANI COMMUNITY CENTER) 
(808) 839-8630  / SouthRSO@HuntCompanies.com

Your Resident Services Specialist Team :
Savannah Atkins
Rachael Burwell

Ebonie Smith 
Holly Miller

Facebook: Navy Family Housing Hawaii

Our offices are back to working remotely but we are available 
for you to call or email our office for assistance.

JessicaG
Cross-Out




